
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends,  
 
We are so excited to announce that the Harmonium Broadway Cabaret Troupe is gearing up for 
the 2024 show.  Save February 10th at 7:00pm* for a fun night out at the Ukrainian American 
Cultural Center in Whippany to enjoy an evening of fabulous musical theatre. 
 
The Harmonium Broadway Cabaret Troupe is a group of talented singers, from Harmonium’s 
family, with a passion for musical theater. They perform a night of fantastic music that swings 
from hilarious to stirring, all to raise funds to keep Harmonium Choral Society performing and 
enchanting Northern New Jersey community audiences at affordable prices.  
 
We can highlight your in-kind donation support at our always popular Silent Auction held 
during show. The Cabaret is Harmonium’s signature fundraising event, and your support will 
sustain both the evening and the larger organization. This year the fundraiser will be held at 
and help benefit the Ukrainian Center. There will also be a silent auction of great prizes, and a 
wine pull. 
 
The troupe’s talented musical director, Holland Jancaitis, and gifted co-directors, Emily Wolper 
and Sarah Kuhns, continue to inspire troupe members and have welcomed new singers to 
perform songs all about SUMMER.  
 
Thank you for your donation in advance and please consider enjoying the show with your 
friends, colleagues, or family to enjoy a fun night out. 
 
All donations will be mentioned in the Event Program. Please find attached letter and 
donation form.  You can also visit our website, harmonium.org, learn more or make an online 
donation.  If you have any questions, please contact me at jody.marcus@harmonium.org or 
973-538-6969. 
 
With appreciation,  
 
 
 
Jody Marcus 
Executive Director 
 
 
*Snow date is February 24, 2024. 
 
 
 



 
 

In-Kind Donation Form 

 
Thank you for contributing to our silent auction. Please complete this form and email it to 
Jody.Marcus@harmonium.org with any instructions or restrictions needed for the item(s). 
 
Donor Name: _______________________________________________________________ 
  
Organization Name: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail: ________________________________________Phone: _______________________ 
 
Please provide a brief description of the item(s) you are donating: 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Retrieval and/or restriction Instructions: 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please provide an approximate retail value: $___________________  
 

 
We appreciate your Support! Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harmonium Choral Society is a 501(c)3 nonprofit. All donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. 
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